SAVINGS BANK

October 30, 2012

To: Portland Planning Office:

RE: King Weinstein / Windsor Construction

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen:

King Weinstein has been & great customer of Gorham Savings Bank since August
of 2005. To the best of our knowledge King Weinstein does have the adequate
financial ability to construct the proposed Wiliansky single family residence off
Pomroy Street with all associated site improvements, access road, water and
sewer ect.

While this is in no way to be construed as a commitment to lend funds, we
believe that the Buyer has adequate financial capacity and management skills.

If you should need further information or clarification, please contact me at §39-
3342, extension 1108.
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